Bristol Harbor Master

TO: Steven Contente E’:
Town Administrator .
A e .
FROM: Gx;%afﬁ/ili/// —
Bristol Harbor Master

CC:// Town Council

DATE: April 28, 2025
SUBJECT: CRMC PUBLIC NOTICE 2024-11-020, 101 FERRY ROAD, BRISTOL RI

The Heritage Foundation of RI/Blithewold Inc are requesting to construct a flood control
berm, remove sediment from a man-made water garden, install a pond liner and drainage
improvements.

This will have no effect on the Harbor or any surrounding waters in Bristol.

My recommendation is for the work to be done as required.
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Gregg Marsili Bristol Harbor Master ~ gmarsili@bristolri.gov 401-253-1700




